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 Josh & Elizabeth 

Critchley

OBJ2015/3102/P 31/07/2015  17:09:23 We note that the planning revisions just submitted (1403-P3-GA-102 and 103) showing the top down 

view of the proposed roof access plan continue to misrepresent the relative positions of the Applicant's 

property at number 20 and our property at number 21 Albert Terrace Mews.

Both the main top-down plans and the key plans are incorrect.

We would continue to submit that it cannot be right that Camden Council is being asked to come to a 

planning decision, opposed by a large number of the Applicant's neighbours, on the basis of incorrect 

submissions by the Applicant's agent.

21 Prince Albert 

Road

London

NW1 7ST
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